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NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD 
Issued: July 3, 2017  

 
In the Matter of Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company’s Application for Authority to 
Change its Rates and Rules in Minnesota to Conform to its Rates and Rules in Wisconsin 
 
PUC Docket Number/s:  E-016/GR-17-506 
 
Comment Period:   Initial comment period closes July 26, 2017 at 4:30pm 

   Reply comment period closes August 4, 2017 at 4:30pm 

 
Comments must be received by 4:30pm on the close date 

Comments received after comment period closes may not be considered 
 
Topic/s Open for Comment:   

• Should Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company’s request to increase rates be approved? 
• Should Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company’s variance requests be granted? 

Project Background: On June 26, 2017, Northwestern Wisconsin Electric Company (NWEC) 
filed a request to increase its rates by $2,029 or 2.668% per year. The NWEC stated that it would 
not implement new rates until it receives an order authorizing it to do so from the Minnesota Public 
Utilities Commission (Commission).  NWEC made this request in this docket so that, if it is 
approved, the Company’s Minnesota rates and rules will conform to the Company’s recently 
approved Wisconsin rates and rules. Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 216B.16, subd. 12a, NWEC qualifies 
for the small electric utility exemption from Minn. Stat. § 216B.16.  
 
Filing Requirements:  Utilities, telecommunications carriers, official parties, and state agencies 
are required to file documents using the Commission’s electronic filing system (eFiling).  All 
parties, participants and interested persons are encouraged to use eFiling:  mn.gov/puc, select 
eFiling, and follow the prompts. 
 

 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Daniel P. Wolf, Executive Secretary 
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Submit Public Comments: Visit mn.gov/puc, select Speak Up!, find this docket, and add your 
comments to the discussion. 

• If you wish to include an exhibit, map or other attachment, please send your comments via 
U.S. Mail. 

 
Send U.S. Mail to Public Utilities Commission, 121 7th Place East, Suite 350, St. Paul MN  55101. 
Please include the Commission’s docket number in all communications.  
 
Full Case Record:  See all documents filed in this docket via the Commission’s website - 
mn.gov/puc, select Search eDockets, enter the year (17) and the docket number (506), select 
Search. 
 
Subscribe to receive email notification when new documents are filed in this docket at mn.gov/puc, 
select Subscribe, and follow the prompts. 
 
Questions about this docket or Commission process and procedure?  Contact Commission 
staff, Jorge Alonso, at jorge.alonso@state.mn.us or 651-201-2258. 
 
Change your mailing preferences:  Email docketing.puc@state.mn.us or call 651-201-2204 
 
This document can be made available in alternative formats, such as large print or audio, by 
calling 651-296-0406 (voice).  Persons with hearing or speech impairments may call us 
through their preferred Telecommunications Relay Service. 
 

http://mn.gov/puc/
http://mn.gov/puc/
http://mn.gov/puc/
mailto:jorge.alonso@state.mn.us
mailto:docketing.puc@state.mn.us

		2017-06-30T15:35:08-0500
	Dan Wolf




